
EDUCATION WEEK - 13th-17th of MAY
Thank you to all the parents, carers and families who attended last
week's Education Week Open Evening and Open Morning. It was
wonderful to see so many families engaging with our school
community on these special occasions. Your presence and support
made the events truly memorable, and it was a delight to share our
students' achievements and the vibrant learning environment we
cultivate at BPPS.

The enthusiasm and interest shown by everyone who visited
reaffirms the strong partnership between our school and families,
which is essential for our students' success. We hope you enjoyed
exploring the classrooms, meeting the teachers, and seeing firsthand
the incredible work your children are doing. Your involvement plays
a crucial role in their education. Thank you once again for your
continued support and dedication to our school community.

SUSHI DAY
We're excited to announce our very first Sushi Day on Thursday, June
6th! The children will enjoy a delightful culinary experience
featuring a variety of delicious sushi options. It's a great opportunity
for students to try something new and enjoy a special treat. Please
download the Spriggy App and place your order. We look forward to
celebrating Sushi Day with you!
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Monday 10th June

KING’S B IRTHDAY PUBLIC
HOLIDAY (STUDENT

FREE)

Tuesday 4th June

DISTRICT F IELD
ATHLETICS

Wednesday 29th May

DIVISION CROSS
COUNTRY -  HASTINGS

Tuesday 11th June

CURRICULUM DAY
(STUDENT FREE)

Thursday 6th June

SUSHI  DAY



BOOK FAIR 
Thank you to our fantastic community for your incredible support
of the Book Fair! Your enthusiasm and participation made the event
a huge success, fostering a love for reading among our students.
We truly appreciate your involvement as all money raised goes
towards new books for our school library. Thank you to Vikki for
organising and running this whole school event. 

STUDENT ATTITUDES TO SCHOOL
SURVEY 
Last week Mr Moncrieff visited all classrooms from Year 4 to Year 6
to conduct the "Student Attitudes to School Survey." This survey
will provide valuable data to further enhance our educational
practices and meet the needs of our students effectively. More
specific information about this survey was communicated to our
Year 4 to 6 families earlier this term via Compass. 

STUDENT REPORTS 
Student reports for Semester One will be released on Friday, June
21st. Families can anticipate receiving detailed feedback and
assessments of their child's performance. This information will
provide valuable insights for academic growth and facilitate
informed discussions with teachers and parents/carers regarding
progress and areas of improvement.

PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
Parent/Teacher interviews will be conducted in the last week of
Term 2 on Tuesday 25th of June. Bookings can be made via
Compass. The school’s preferred method for these interviews is
face-to-face. If you would like a video conference (WebEx) or phone
call, please book your time and inform your teacher of your choice
via email. BOOKINGS WILL OPEN SHORTLY. 

SCHOOL PLEDGE

We are standing
here with people we
care for and respect 

We will be kind and
helpful

to everyone

We will keep
ourselves safe

We will remember
our school,
friends and

achievements when
we leave

So up there for
Belvedere in

the blue and gold!
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Principal's Report Continued..
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PHYSICAL EDUCATION REPORT
Our weekly Physical Education lessons continue to keep the children active and engaged. We
are fortunate to have partnered with Sporting Schools to introduce Taekwondo and Gymnastics
programs. Through these initiatives, students have been exposed to new sports and have
acquired a variety of skills.

Additionally, the AFL and SEDA have been conducting a program every Thursday, allowing
students from Foundation to Year 6 to participate in activities and skill development focused
on Australian Rules football.

We also had an excellent turnout at the recent District Track events, with Field events
scheduled for the 4th of June.                                               
Mr. Peters - PE Teacher



SCHOOL PLEDGE

Foundation A
Foundation B

1A
1B

2A
2B

3A
3B
3C

4A
4B

5A
5B

6A
6B

Digital Technologies
Performing Arts

Physical Education
Visual Arts

Taylor C
Hudson L

Mahkai R-J
Mati B

Kai K
Isabella C

Kitty G
Samantha McG 
Chase B

Nate Q
Rowan A

Logan S 
Eden B

Mario I
Harmony S

Violet H   3C
Hunter B   5A
Evie S   2B
Alannah M   6A
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Student of the Week (Friday 17th May)



SCHOOL PLEDGE

Foundation A
Foundation B

1A
1B

2A
2B

3A
3B
3C

4A
4B

5A
5B

6A
6B

Digital Technologies
Performing Arts

Physical Education
Visual Arts

Charlotte M
Jack W

Carter M
Sonny S

Edie N
Anastasia T

Jasmine D’A
Liam H 
Kiara-Jade V

Evie S-P
Ethan M

Alexis H 
Charlie F

Khadija A
Amelia D

Harrison T   4B
Mitchell M   6A
Sonny C   1B
Hendrix McC   2B
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Student of the Week (Friday 24th May)


